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LH-Licensing - Metro Lofts Snap Fltness License Application
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From:  <Paige.Schram@wellsfargo.com>

To: <lh-licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Date: 3/26/2012 10:52 AM

Subject: Metro Lofts Snap Fitness License Application

I am a resident of the Metro Lofts and live directly above the Snap Fitness. We have had ongoing noise problems from this
business related to people dropping weights in the area directly below our home. This happens primarily during hours that
staff are not there, generally later at night, after 8pm. We would like to have something included in the license that states
that the business will take every measure necessary to control this issue and respond quickly to complaints.

Paige Schram

Basel Ops Risk Consultant

Group Compliance and Operational Risk (GCOR)
tel.612.312.4596

S'% Please consider the environment before printing this e-maif

This message may contain confidential and/or restricted information. If you are not the addressee or authorized to receive this for the addressee, you
must not use, copy, disciose, or take any action based on this message or any information herein. This information should only be forwarded or
distributed on a "need to know basis”. If you have received this message in error, please advise the sender immediately by reply e-mail and delete this
message. Thank you for your cooperation.
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